
 

 

4th July 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

We would like to invite you to join us for the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly, which will take place in 

the school hall on the last day of term, Friday 21st July, at 2:15pm. During the assembly we will 

be presenting the children with awards and looking over the highlights of their time at Oswald 

Road. 

 

We hope that you are able to join us for what will be a lovely (and probably very emotional!) 

final celebration assembly. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Chris Keeley, Kat Rowe & Natalie Gomez 

Year 6 Teachers 


